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Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0024-02 Dublin Port Company - Dublin Port

 

From: OBrien, Grace <Grace.OBrien@agriculture.gov.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 28 September 2021 12:16 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Cc: Foreshore <Foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie> 
Subject: RE: S0024-02 Dublin Port Company - Dublin Port 
 
 
 

Our Ref: FW.4.45- Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Application on behalf of Dublin Port 
Company– Dumping At Sea Permit 

EPA Ref: S0024-02 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your email in relation to this application by Dublin Port Company. 
 
I have attached a previous email received from the EPA dated 21st July, 2021 (for ease of reference) that I circulated 
to our consultees on 22nd July, 2021. 
 
Can you clarify for me please if it is necessary for this Department to again circulate this application on foot of your 
email received below on  
23rd September, 2021? 
 
Many thanks for your assistance and I look forward to receiving your reply. 
 
Regards, 
 
Grace O’Brien 
AFMD 
Dept of Agriculture Food and the Marine 
National Seafood Centre 
Clonakilty 
Co Cork. 
Email: grace.obrien@agriculture.gov.ie 
 
 

From: Licensing Staff [mailto:licensing@epa.ie]  
Sent: 23 September 2021 11:48 
To: 'manager.dau@housing.gov.ie'; 'foreshore@housing.gov.ie'; Foreshore; 'orlaigh.quinn@dbei.gov.ie'; 
'Caroline.Anderson@fisheriesireland.ie'; 'CorporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie'; 'mso@dttas.ie'; 
'elaine.mcgoff@antaisce.org'; OBrien, Grace; 'CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie' 
Subject: S0024-02 Dublin Port Company - Dublin Port 
 
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
Re:  S0024-02 Dumping at Sea application from Dublin Port Company for Dublin Port 
 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 01-10-2021:02:56:24



2

We are writing to advise that Dublin Port Company has submitted additional information to the Agency on 13 
September 2021 in relation to their permit application received by the Agency on 4 August 2020 in respect of Dublin 
Port.  The additional information and associated documentation can be accessed on our website at the following 
link  https://epawebapp.epa.ie/terminalfour/DaS/DaS-view.jsp?regno=S0024-02 
 
The Agency will have regard to any comments made in accordance with the Act and will write, in due course, to each 
person who makes such a comment, to advise them of the Agency’s decision on the application.   
 
Please use the register number of the Dumping at Sea Permit application, S0024-02, in any future communication 
and send by email to licensing@epa.ie. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
  
  

 

053-9160600 
licensing@epa.ie  

www.epa.ie 
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